
 

CHRISTMAS HAMPERS RAFFLE

We are raising money to buy new reading books in our Class Reading Areas. 
 

We would be grateful for any Christmas donations to fill these hampers, from nibbles to 
Christmas puddings, mince pies to chocolate logs, baubles to tinsel as well as some bottles of 

festive fizz (for the children and the grown-ups!) 
 

Please bring your donations on Friday 6th December,                                                              
which will be a non-uniform day. 

 
Raffle tickets will go on sale before and after school from Wednesday 11th December. 

The draw will be made on the school playground after school on Wednesday 18th December. 
                  

 Thank you very much!  


